Dog Park Committee Meeting
January 31, 2024 @ 6:30 PM
Markesan, WI

The following members were present: Nichole Augustyowicz, Kathy Loudenslager,
Kimbal Loudenslager, Moria Pollesch, Helen Reid, and Rich Slate.

With a Quorum present, the Chairperson called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.
The Committee discussed several fencing issues:

1. Broken latches — Nichole contacted the fence company, and they will correct it.

2. There is a gap in the fencing that the City crew will fix.

3. The entry area will need improvements to lower maintenance. The Committee
discussed having a volunteer day and filling in the small entryway with stone chips to

eliminate mowing.
4. Discuss having the City provide a trash canister that can get picked up weekly with the

regular trash pickup.
The Committee discussed 'éreating a list of needed equipment. Nicole will'i)rov'idé a
handout listing the park's needs for the next mecting, and the Committee will assign

donation requests to needed items.

The Committee discussed the security cameras. Moria will contact Jerry Chisnell to
discuss access to the video feed.

The Committee discussed posting some of the main rules, Members should look into
possible places to have the signs made or find a premade sign on the Internet.

Richard will present the park policies and rules to the Public Property Committee for
adoption by the City.

Helen is working on the grant applications, which is an ongoing project.
The Committee currently has $4,991.44 in the checking account,

The Committee discussed having the grand opening on April 20, 2024,
The next meeting is March 6, 2024, at 6:30 pm.

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm.
Respectfully submitted by

Ak QL

Rich Slate, Chairperson




